NOTIFICATION OF SPECIAL MEETING
FOR LOOKOUT MOUNTAIN WATER DISTRICT

November 29, 2018

The Board of Directors of the Lookout Mountain Water District hereby provides
notice of a Special Meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 29, 2018, at 4:30
p.m. at the District Office, 1202 Bergen Parkway, Suite 200, Evergreen, Colorado
80439.

The purpose of the Special Meeting is to meet with Seter & Vander Wall, P.C.

Any other business that comes before the Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Christina Shea

Secretary
November 14, 2018
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